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This week at First Central:  

This Sunday Pastor Mark continues his series on Prayer: Moving Heaven for Earth. 
Sundays message is “A Model Prayer for Disciples” from Matthew 6:9-15.  

For a video preview of Sunday’s message on Pastor Mark’s blog Click here. 
 

There are three ways to watch the service if you are unable to attend in person. 

 You can now watch the services live on YouTube here.  
Facebook was becoming more difficult, so we switched to a more  
user-friendly platform. We will continue to have a Facebook page, but the 
livestream is now on YouTube. 

 You can view the service (after the fact) on Pastor Mark’s blog. 

 You can also view the service (again, after the fact) on the church website, 
www.firstcentral.church.  

In this issue: 
 This week at FCBC 

 Membership Class 

 Sunday School  (and every-

thing else) resumes  

 Senior Saints 

 Hymn Sing 

 Trunk or Treat 

 And more... 

 
 
 
 

 
It won’t be long...Sunday School resumes on  

September 10
th

, the week after Labor Day.  

Here are the classes available for adults: 

Subject  Teacher  Location 

1 Peter Doug McVeigh Library 

Judges Rik Martin Gym 

Daniel (women) Christine Kulig  LFH  

Old Testament  Doug Dolbow Room 211 
Survey (youth)  

All children’s classes are on the first floor. 

 

 

 

Giving back to God: 

DATE  BUDGET  GIVING 

August 27 $9,519 $8,645 

Year-to-date: $333,165 $309,630 

Thank you for your faithful giving. 

Our weekly activities are resuming as well.   
 

 Team Kid — Age 3 — Grade 6 

 Youth Group — Jr. & Sr. High 

 Prayer and Bible Study for adults 
 

All on Wednesday evenings from 6:30 — 8:00 pm 
beginning September 13

th
. 

 

Seniors Alive also resumes on Wednesday,  
September 13

th
.  We meet from 1:00 — 3:00 pm in 

the third floor classroom for games and fellowship. 
 

Ladies Thursday morning Bible Study resumes 
on the 7

th
 at 9:30 am for coffee and…  Bible Study 

starts at 10:00. The book is “God’s Comfort” and the 
cost is $9.  See Carol Sumler if you need a book. 

 

 

 

Thinking of joining First Central?  Or perhaps you 

just have some questions.  Pastor Mark will be  

conducting a new members class on Sunday,  

September 24
th

,  at 4 pm.   
 

Coming to the class does not obligate you to join.  

We just want to get to know you and answer any  

questions you might have. Speak to Pastor Mark if 

you’re interested in attending. 

 
 
 
 
 
Senior Saints celebrates Grandparents’ Day on  

Saturday, September 16
th

 at 11:45 am.   
 

We’ll provide the meat. Please bring a garden salad, 
veggie dish or dessert to share. 

 

Be sure to bring pictures of all your grandkids  
to share with the group.   

Who doesn’t like to show off their little ones?    

Trunk or Treat planning is 
underway.  We’d love for 
you to decorate your 
trunk and join us on  
October 29th from 5:00 — 
7:00 pm. Or just come 

along and help welcome our visitors.    

For more information of if you have any  
questions, please contact Stephanie Simon. 

We also need candy, individually wrapped 
pieces please. 

There’s a basket in the foyer for your  
donations — and we thank you very much! 

 

 

Join us on Sunday, September 24
th
 in the gym  

for a Hymn Sing —  5:00 — 7:00 pm.   
Light refreshments will be served. 

https://wheelsms.wpcomstaging.com/
https://www.youtube.com/@firstcentralbible50/streams
http://www.wheelsms.wordpress.com/
http://www.firstcentral.church

